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Please reconsider this bill which puts a heavy burden on all Oregonians as well as 

companies that are doing business in Oregon. The taxes and fees proposed in this 

bill are just not affordable. Hold ODOT accountable to be good stewards of the 

money they are already receiving. I oppose this bill. 


